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Dear Presidents,  
 
following what communicated to us by the Organizing Committee of the World 
Championships of Nanjing two organizational difficulties have  recently 
emerged: 

 
 
1.  impossibility of realization of a l ighting system of the road circuit and 
the consequent need to finish the road races by 18:00. 
 
2.  inability to carry out the road competitions on Saturday,  17/09, 
because the path is part of the access to the adjacent stadium where at 
that time there will  be a very important football  match with the presence 
of thousands of spectators.  
 
 

In l ight of the above, the Organizing Committee has asked us not to use 
Saturday,  09/17 for road competitions.  
 
 
It  was also suggested to change the venue, but as this is  a highly prestigious 
venue within the Olympic area we thought it  right to keep it .  
 
 
Therefore,  to enable us to regularly carry out the entire program of the World 
Championship,  the road races will  be held September 14, 15 and 16;  Saturday,  
September 17, will  be a day of rest and Sunday, September 18, as scheduled,  
will  be held marathons.  
 
 
Enclosed is the new schedule of races.  
 
 
We are sure that you will  understand the absolute necessity of the above 
mentioned changes.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

We inform you in addition that Nanjing 2016 WC contact points for National 
Federations are:  
 
 
For Europe, Africa,  Asia:  
 
Mr.  HE Lei 
324001802@qq.com 
 
 
For North America,  South America,  Oceania: 
 
Ms.  CHEN Wenying 
 969130471@qq.com 
 
 
 
For any logistics issues,  especially at current stage the request for invitation 
letter,  they can write directly to them.  
 
 
Looking forward to seeing you all  in Nanjing 
 
 
 

  
Jorge I.Roldán Pérez  

FIRS Speed Technical Committee 
Chairman 

 

 
Roberto Marotta 

FIRS Secretary General 

 
 
 


